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Fitness sessions for children 

at  

Brunel Fitness Centre Speedwell Road 

BS15 1NU ( next to BBA ) 
0117 377 0098  

 

‘Junior Lifting Club’. 

 
This session aims to help Juniors learn 

correct lifting form for free-weights in a 

safe & controlled environment. This session is 

instructed by a fully qualified Level 3 

Personal Trainer. £17.50 Monthly as part of 

our Junior Membership £6.00 PAYG  

 

Gym Access For 8 to 14 Year Olds 

 
Junior Gym Program @ BFC Brunel Fitness 

Centre are proud to provide our exceptional 

'Junior Gym Program' to the local community 

with supervised sessions for youths. Junior 

Gym Weekdays 15:30-16:30 Weekends 11:00-

12:00 Holidays 11:00-12:00 

 

Junior Boxing  

 
Non-Contact Boxing Sessions For 8 to 14 Year 

Olds 

Sessions are tailored towards helping Juniors 

to achieve their Preliminary, Standard & 

Bronze Awards in Boxing. The sessions are 

delivered by a Certified Non-Contact Boxing 

Tutor. 

 

 

Welcome back to Term 4   

Lovely to see everyone back after half 

term 

 
Outdoor Play and Learning  

Children are really enjoying our new 

project to improve our playground space. 

We will soon be introducing water play , so 

get those wellies ready !  

 

 

 
Roots to Wellbeing Group 

This is a nature-based group for anyone 

struggling with mental health or finding life 

challenging. We offer nature connection 

activities including walks, simple creative 

and craft activities, sensory activities, 

reflection and mindfulness exercises and 

gardening. Open to all over 18 years and 

any people who support them. 

 

Starts on Friday 21st March for 4 weeks - 

10.30-1pm- includes free lunch (transport 

provided for those who need it) 

Here is a link for self-referrals 

- https://yourpark.org.uk/rootstowellbeing 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/EsosCl80Ks17LK0sGf5UzpEjm?domain=yourpark.org.uk


 

 

                                         Clocks changing  
 

 
 

Clocks go forward by one hour at 1am on the 30th March 2025. The evenings will be lighter and your children 

may want to walk home from school alone. Reminder to parents to email the school office that you give your 

child walk home permission and we can add their names to the list.   

 

 
 

 

Adjusting to the new time can be difficult to adjust to for some. Some tips to support this are:  

• Move bedtime slightly earlier before the time change 

• Get fresh air in the afternoon 

• Practice good sleep hygiene including limiting technology in the bedroom and having a cool and calm 

space to unwind.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

Following our Safer Internet Day please see an updated list of age ratings for social media platforms. We are 

aware that more children are using social media. Please refer to these age ratings when making decisions 

about access to social media for your children.  

 
 

 

 

 


